Milligan, Shallee

From: viv L I

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 4:26 PM
To: Rates
Subject: EXTERNAL: Opposition to Sewage Rate Increase

Warning: This email originated from outside OC San. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and are expecting the message.

ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT (OC San)
10844 Ellis Ave.
Fountain Valley, CA

Via EMAIL: rates@ocsan.gov

RE: PUBLIC HEARING MAR. 22, 2023 6 P.M.

This is a written protest regarding the OC San's proposed sewer service fee increase for 2023 — 2028. | have
noticed that the sewage fee for my parcel has consistently increased year after year. This charge appears on
my property tax bill, along with two water, two landscaping, and two community college charges. With
unprecedented high inflation for the past several years causing all consumable items to increase in price as
well as all the other utility companies lining up to request rate hikes on rate payers taking effect in January, it is
becoming increasingly difficult for middle America to be able to afford living here. Please do not increase the
sewage service fee at this time. There should be a moratorium until such time as the economy and inflation is
under control.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Vivian Le

APN 50381410





